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LD 1474
Because teaching of Wabanaki history and culture is the law (LD 291),
it should be easier for teachers to do so.  PLEASE SUPPORT LD  1474 
to allow a curriculum to be created for all grade levels at all Maine 
schools, along with teacher development programs.
Funding should be provided for a permanent position on the DOE re
Wabanaki studies and Wabanaki advisors.  Thank you. 


